
Dear  
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) – Request for Information 
Our ref: FOI1312 
 
I refer to your recent Freedom of Information request submitted to the Office of the Police and Crime 
Commissioner for Humberside on 8 August 2022 as follows: - 
 

Under The Freedom of information act 2000 can you tell me what points we scored? Also 
who was successful in their application the East Riding Area? 

 
In response to your request, I can advise that the following information is held by the Office of the 
Police and Crime Commissioner for Humberside: - 

 
Under The Freedom of information act 2000 can you tell me what points we scored? 
The application submitted did not pass the gateway checks; there are no scores for us to 
share with you. However I attach the Community Safety Fund gateway eligibility check form 
for your information so that you can see the criteria used. 
 
Also who was successful in their application the East Riding Area? 
The successful applicants have yet to be notified and we will not be in a position to share 
further details until the successful ones have signed their Grant Agreements.  We are hoping 
that this will be achieved by 01 October 2022 at which point we will publish the successful 
list online. This part of the request is therefore exempt under Section 22 of the FOI Act 
whereby this is information for future publication. 

 
Kind regards 
 
 
Right of Review 
If you think that we have not supplied information in accordance with our Publication Scheme or 
under general rights of access then you have the right to ask for an internal review.  Any request for 
an internal review should be made within 40 days and addressed to: 
 
Data Protection Officer 
Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Humberside, The Lawns, Harland Way, Cottingham 
HU16 5SN 
 
E-mail: pcc@humberside.pnn.police.uk  
 
We would aim to complete an internal review within 20 working days. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of an internal review, you have the right to apply directly to 
the Information Commissioner for a decision.   
The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe 
House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9  5AF. 
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